From:

To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Aquind proposed development in Portsmouth
Date: 30 September 2021 22:33:50

I wish to oppose the proposed development by Aquind in Portsmouth. It is a travesty of a
plan with no benefits to the community but devastation to one of only 3 routes into the

city for a protracted period of time and local green spaces.
More over there is considerable doubt about the way the owners of Aquind have been

supporting the politicians that will be making these decisions.
It us essential that this unwanted and unethical plan does not go ahead.
Hazel Mulcahy





